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	RANDOLPH YOUTH SOCCER ASSOCIATION
PO Box 833, Randolph, MA 02368
www.randolphyouthsoccer.org



Greeting Sponsors,
We hope this letter finds you healthy and safe. We at RYSA are well aware that many businesses have been adversely impacted by this pandemic that has changed our lives in the last few months. We do hope that your business continues to remain vibrant despite the current environment.  
RYSA is always committed to the well-being of our soccer players and their families. In that sense the Board has been working diligently to determine the best course of action for the upcoming months. After reviewing our options and under the guidance of the South Soccer League, we have surveyed our soccer families.  Because of their concerns, it was with a heavy heart that we have arrived at the decision to cancel the upcoming Fall Season.
We want to thank you for your past support to our soccer program.  Even though the season has been cancelled, unfortunately our expenses are still there. The fields must be fertilized, the utility bills have to be paid, the grass must be cut and our irrigation system maintained.  For these reasons we still count on your support to subsist. This support is vital. 
Your generous support will help us meet our financial obligations during this pandemic and provide an up par facility to our players when the games restart early next year. 
We are also pursuing partnership opportunities for player development and coach training to enhance the soccer experience for our players, which will also impact the Association’s budget.
We are excited to inform you that we have updated our website, https://randolphyouthsoccer.org/.  Because you are a valued sponsor, you will now have the opportunity to advertise on our website (with sponsorship) using your banner.  Please provide your banner to treasurer@randolphyouthsoccer.org or include a copy with your sponsorship.
Mail form and payment to:
RYSA Treasurer
P.O. Box 833
Randolph, MA 02368
We are all navigating this situation together, and again, we greatly appreciate you and wish you success, especially during these trying times. 
Please feel free to direct any questions to Phil Desroses at (617)-512-4953.  
Gratefully yours,
Randolph Youth Soccer Association
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